Ohio Odonata Society Small Grants

This is the call for proposals that is open to current OOS members in good standing (see
http://w3.marietta.edu/~odonata/ ). The recipient, or recipients, of the small grant will be expected to present
their findings, or project overview and results, to that point at the annual O0S meeting the following year. (i.e.
projects receiving a small grant in 2014 must present at the 2015 annual meeting).

Small grant proposals up to a maximum of $500.00 will be evaluated and considered. The OOS officers serving at
the time of the proposal submission will form the committee to evaluate, accept and potentially fund the
proposal (or proposals). Duration of the small grants program will be limited by the amount in treasury that
exceeds anticipated operating funds and will be suspended upon depletion of the OOS funds available.

Application form and details, deadlines and evaluation procedures are in the attached application form. If you
have trouble with this document please contact newsletter editor Steve Chordas Il (stevechordas@sbcglobal.net )
or contact Steve by phone at 614-421-7159 and we will get a form to you.

Submit your winning proposal to the OOS President : 2016 = Rob Liptak at rjliptak@gmail.com or Past President
lan Adams at ian@ianadamsphotography.com . Proposal submissions will be officially be accepted until the first
of-June. Announcement of the winning proposal (if any or proposals if more than one) will occur at the next
annual meeting. (Next meeting to be announced at the Ohio Odonata Society website at:
http://w3.marietta.edu/~odonata/ This site also includes information about membership — which is $5/year.)
Best of luck!



http://w3.marietta.edu/~odonata/
mailto:stevechordas@sbcglobal.net
mailto:rjliptak@gmail.com
mailto:ian@ianadamsphotography.com
http://w3.marietta.edu/~odonata/

